Part B - Commenting on the Revised Development Strategy

If you are commenting on multiple sections of the document you will need to complete a separate sheet for each
representation

1
Sheet of
Which part of the document are you responding to? Paragraph 4.3.12

Broad Location of Development: Housing
Paragraph number / Heading / Subheading (if relevant)

Map (e.g. Proposed Development Sites — District Wide)

[]

What is the nature of your representation? Support Object

Please set out full details of your objection or representation of support. If objecting, please set out what changes
could be made to resolve your objection (Use a separate sheet if necessary).

We accept that it is generally more appropriate for development to be directed towards the non Green Belt
locations except where there is no alternative.

Notwithstanding this we support the recognition that the allocation of land at Red House Farm will provide the
opportunity for regeneration in the adjoining Lillington area, regeneration which is unlikely to be brought forward
without such an allocation. The regeneration would be a very special circumstance which would warrant the

release of the land from the Green Belt in accordance with the NPPF.
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We accept that it is generally more appropriate for development to be directed towards the non Green Belt locations except where there is no alternative.  
Notwithstanding this we support the recognition that the allocation of land at Red House Farm will provide the opportunity for regeneration in the adjoining Lillington area, regeneration which is unlikely to be brought forward without such an allocation.  The regeneration would be a very special circumstance which would warrant the release of the land from the Green Belt in accordance with the NPPF.
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